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[EXTERNAL] please submit regarding the Dignity Village Therapist contract extension 
Tuesday, March 18, 2025 12:56:42 PM

To the Mayor and the City Council,

Thank you very much for your ongoing support of the Alameda Family Services' Mental Health Therapist Position 
at Dignity Village. This position has allowed for the support of all Dignity Village residents transitioning out of 
homelessness, as they are awaiting their match to permanent housing. The therapist provides active milieu support, 
individual therapy, case consultation and case conferencing with Dignity Village staff, and de-escalation support as 
needed, to name some of the many benefits to the community at Dignity Village.

By supporting residents with mental health and substance use disorders, the therapist plays an active and vital role 
in the residents having a successful and productive stay, preventing residents from reentering homelessness. Many 
residents rely on the therapist to maintain their mental health stabilization, with her support, sessions, and 
interventions. 

Please support the continuation of this funding to allow the therapist to continue supporting residents and staff. I 
thank you for your consideration and support.

Best regards,
Karen Zeltzer
Karen Zeltzer, LCSW 25085
Division Director
Crisis Services
Pronouns: she/her/hers

ALAMEDA FAMILY SERVICES
2325 Clement Street, Ste. A
Alameda, CA 94501
Main: (510) 326-0655
Fax: (510) 865-1930
Email: kzeltzer@alamedafs.org

Confidentiality Notice: This electronic mail transmission may contain privileged and/or confidential 
information only for use by the intended recipients. Any usage, distribution, copying or disclosure by any 
other person, other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be subject to civil action 
and/or criminal penalties. If you received this email transmission in error, please notify the sender by 
reply email or by telephone at (510) 629-6300, and delete the transmission.

mailto:lweisiger@alamedaca.gov
mailto:kzeltzer@alamedafs.org

